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May 1, 2017

To The Love Foundation (TLF),

I would like to thank you for your important work spreading awareness about the importance of
unconditional love.

You have been an inspiration to many and your work helps make our country and the world a
better place. As we unfortunately continue to see violent conflicts around the world, it is
reassuring to know that your organization is raising awareness to the importance of respect,
compassion and diversity.

Thank you for your important work and best wishes as you raise awareness to this important
cause.

Sincerely,

Paul R. LePage

Governor of Maine
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